
   

 

 

 

 

Graduation for those 

going to kindergarten 

next year! 

 

Plan some summer 

activities for you and 

your child.  There are 

lots our community 

offers! 

 

 

 

May 15th-Graduation 

ceremony: 10:00-11:00 for 

AM & 2:00-3:00 for PM 

May 22nd-Last day of school  

 

May 

Families, 

We enjoyed getting to meet with many of you during parent-teacher conferences.  It is always fun 

to talk about the growth your child has made in just a year! 

The end of the school year is quickly approaching!  This week we will wrap up our theme on Pond.  

The following two weeks, our theme will focus on Farm.  

GRADUATION- For those children going off to kindergarten next year, we will participate in a 

special ceremony.  The Bumblebee graduation times are May 15th, 10:00-11:00 for the morning class 

and 2:00-3:00 for the afternoon class.  Please bring your children to preschool as usual that day.  

Family members of those going to kindergarten are welcome to join the ceremony at the designated 

times. The Bumblebee teachers will provide a little snack afterwards.   

Thank you for a great year! 

Bumblebee Teachers      


